June 12, 2006

Carlos Gallegos

Secretary

Comisión Interamericana de Puertos

Organización de los Estados Americanos

1889 F St., NW,

Washington D.C. USA

Dear Carlos,

At a recent meeting to review operations of Latin America Media Management LLC, the shareholders looked at the financial performance of the Revista CIP project and determined that a revision in our operating agreement would be necessary for the group to continue its participation in the three-year-old publication in 2007. To justify our ongoing investment in this project, Latin America Media Management LLC requests that the concession terms be changed to a single annual payment of $15,000 to the Comisión Interamericana de Puertos (CIP). 

In making this recommendation, the board expressed its appreciation of the CIP for providing unwavering support and the opportunity to develop the award-winning publication since December 2004. The group also indicated that, regardless of the outcome of the current discussions, it remains committed to publishing editions of CIP magazine in August and December 2006.

We look forward to reaching a mutually beneficial agreement. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Mike Zellner

Publisher

Latin Trade

